Minutes from the Monday September 24th Enablement Telecon
Attendees

Ricardo Bauldino

Steve Adolph

Regrets:

Per Kroll

Ricardo observed that resources are short for enablement and inquired what should our priority be. Steve and Ricardo agreed we should go after the “low hanging fruit” first and try to get some quick victories out. Of the open enablement issues, the creation of a set of OpenUP posters and an OpenUP course appear to be the easiest and will have early impact.

Ricardo and  Steve discussed possible layouts for a set of OpenUP posters and agreed to “bat ideas back and forth” using bugzilla (See issue 202987)

Steve and Ricardo discussed creation of an OpenUP course. This could start as a set of slides for a 60 to 90 minute presentation that anyone could use at a conference or user group to get a consistent message out. Most of us have some material that we could collaborate to combine to create something that we could all use. Ricardo suggested we could then start adding exercises and quizzes. The result being that we could create a course in a modular fashion, and create a modular course.
We briefly discussed the need to get support for the OpenUP.org website. We need commitment of resources (e.g. server, a webmaster) to make this happen.

We briefly discussed an OpenUP book. Steve once again reiterated his view that a book augments the process appearance of legitimacy, thus increasing adoption by developers.  Several people have expressed interest in contributing if they agree with the table of contents.

Both Steve and Ricardo expressed concern at the need for more resources available for enablement of OpenUP (and EPF). 
